
From: Laurie Sellers
Sent: 2/04/2025 11:43:28 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Objection to Development Application DA2025/0151
Attachments: Objection to Development Application DA20250151.pdf;

Please find attached our letter of objection to DA2025/0151
As purchasers of an apartment in the 5 Skyline Place development, which is where this facility
is proposed, we were disappointed not to have received notice of this DA directly from Council
and an invitation to submit our comments.
It would not have been difficult for council to have found our current residential address and
send one.
I would urge you to consider sending the advise to other purchasers of properties within 5
Skyline Place Lot 11 DP1258355 who may not otherwise be aware.
Many thanks

Laurie Sellers

4 Tacking Street
Corlette NSW 2315








